
January
Newletter 

Happy New Year! 
Welcome back everyone. We have a busy and exciting month

ahead.  

This month we will be covering letters S, J, M,K. We will be
discussing the importance Of Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. for MLK
day, as well as winter animals & hibernation. This month we are

going to practice last names and start signing in with first and last
names.  At the end of the month we are going to learn our very first

set of sight words : and, can, big! 

Beechwood is holding a winter coat collection until January 19,
drop off is in the left upper hall. Donations of gently used adult

and/or children’s hats, gloves, & coats are welcome. 

Reminders: 
• Beechwood will be closed January 15 for MLK Day

• If you signed your child up for speech screening that will take
place on January 17  

•We try and get outside everyday, even if for a short time, as long
as it’s Dry and the temperature doesn’t drop below 30 degrees.
Please dress your child accordingly : mittens, hats,  warm coats

As always, any questions you have please reach out via ClassDojo
or email: ikrodier@gmail.com 

Ms. Isabella & Ms. Kelly 
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